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Microsoft Security Updates May Require You to Upgrade 

Effective October 1, 2022, Microsoft will be disabling Basic SMTP Authentication for email services.  If you are using 

Microsoft online email services to send messages from Sage 300 or related third party products, this will affect you.  

If you are using Sage 300 to send purchase orders, invoices or statements, changes may be required.

The following Sage versions have been updated to use the new email authentication technologies: 

 Sage 300 2020, Product Update 8 (2020.8) 
 Sage 300 2021, Product Update 5 (2021.5) 
 Sage 300 2022, Product Update 2 (2022.2) 

Other Sage third party products that provide email services and send email messages will also be affected.  

In addition to updates for your Sage 300 and related modules, changes will be necessary in your mail configuration 

by your IT service provider. 

More Info:   

Please contact me either by phone, 306-668-7751 or by email rjule@stonefield.com if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Warm Regards, 

Rene Jule 
Partner/Senior Sage 300 Consultant
 
 


